

December 14, 2000

Mr. Terry Braverman PO Box 11571 Marina del Rey, CA 90295

Dear Mr. Braverman:

Please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your outstanding keynote presentation at our annual World AIDS Day Nursing Conference held on December 1, 2000.

The challenge of providing care for our HIV/AIDS patients can be emotionally draining. Each of us appreciated your unique blend of fun, entertainment, audience interaction, practical ideas, and scientific data (how laughter impacts the immune system). Your exercises and "pattern interrupts" gave us an effective way to regenerate our energy levels and regain our perspective.

Your demonstration gave us a renewed spirit which allows us to continue doing the important work we do. Thank you for showing us how to bring more humor and joy into our daily practice of patient care.

Sincerely,

Shirley Young

Program Coordinator

AIDS & Immune Disorder Center

Survey young